
From: Shalu Bajaj [mailto:shalubajaj@hotmail.com]  

Sent: 30 May 2016 09:42 

To: msureka@macj.in 

Subject:  

Dear Mahendra Ji, 

 

I have gone through the home inspection report of my apartment in PS – IXORA, New Town, 

Kolkata. 

 

 I am really impressed with the observations made your team. 

 

I never knew such a service exist. This report will certainly help me understand my 

apartment, review and rectify the issues. 

 

Infact, this is going to serve as a comprehensive document about the overall health of my 

apartment. 

 

 I wish you and MACJ – A Buyer’s Choice Home Inspection all the best for your endeavourer 

which will serve us well. 

 

Shalu Bajaj 

Owner 


